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Chair Mizuno, Chair Yamane and Members of•the Committees:

I am Louis Erteschik, Acting Executive Director at the Hawaii Disability Rights Center,
and am testifying in support of this bill.

We state at the outset that we have not seen any cases where a care home was closed
or a patient was transferred under the circumstances described herein. Common sense
would say that it would be shocking to remove a private pay individual simply because
the Medicaid patient had departed the home. Certainly, care home operators can
provide belier evidence as to the reality of the situation.

To the extent this problem exists and legislation is needed, we certainly are in support.
Transition in and out of care homes is a daily occurrence and it would be ridiculous to
close a home or transfer other residents each time a Medicaid patient left the home. In
addition to the transfer trauma suffered by the patient, we suspect it would wreck havoc
on the operations of the home.

If in fact there is a question as to whether this can or does occur, then the legislature
should address it.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this measure.
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